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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

Support of Bike Lane

Sarah <sarah.oconnell84@gmail.com> Tue, Feb 8, 2022 at 6:17 AM
To: mayor@bexley.org, tmarkham@bexley.org, lfeibel@bexley.org, mklingler@bexley.org, mlampke@bexley.org,
smarcellino@bexley.org, jrobinson@bexley.org, jsaad@bexley.org
Cc: Stevie Hubby <steven.johnson6@gmail.com>

Good Morning!

As a south resident I realize this doesn’t directly impact my front yard, but o wanted to write in support of 
the bike lane. I live in South Cassingham where parking is only available on one side of the street. 
Multiple houses in South actually have no garage or access to a driveway and some how we are able to 
make this work! My husband and I support the bike lane! 

As a resident of the City of Bexley, I’m writing to support Option B of the City’s efforts to improve 
Drexel Avenue. Option B would improve access and safety for all roadway users, including for people 
who walk and bike frequently along the corridor. Improving the corridor for people who walk and bike 
will also improve the safety for street users, including drivers.

Adding protected bike lanes would not only make Bexley a leader in bike infrastructure in central Ohio 
but would create a dramatic improvement in safety and comfort for adults and children riding bikes on 
Drexel Avenue. 

Sarah and Steve Johnson 

735 south cassingham 

Sent from my iPhone


